Town of Windsor Board Members:

For the month of August: I had two meetings about the Millenium Pipeline and what we are doing as a county to fight this Article 7. I was organizing my office for September, it's when people can come in and apply for the STAR or any exemption. My window to apply for any exemption is after September 1st but before March 1st. NYS did change one thing for this year, if you want to apply for the Enhanced STAR exemption – there are no more forms, NYS will let you know if you qualify or not by letter. There are no longer any Basic or Enhanced STAR forms to print off anymore. NYS removed them from online.

I'm normally extremely busy the month of September. It's when school bills come out. Everyone thinks I'm the school tax collector and this is where they file a complaint to. Or they are wondering where their STAR checks are?

Thank you,

Bécky A. Herzog-Ottens Town of Windsor Assessor